
Stranmillis University College and DCU are undertaking
an independent review of the Republic of Ireland's Early
Childhood Care and Education (ECCE) programme. If
you are responsible for an ECCE setting, we'd love to
hear from your views.

A half-day visit to your setting 
Observation of “ECCE in practice” 
Interviews/focus groups with managers, staff, and
parents
Chats with children  

What's involved?

Interested in taking part? For more information,
please email f.winter@stran.ac.uk with your
setting name, location, and TUSLA ID.  

Interested in taking part?

Participation is completely confidential.

Participation is completely confidential.
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